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I oppose limitations on the liberties guaranteed in our state and federal constitutions.  

This proposed bill to limit access to arms is as repugnant an assault on our civil 

liberties as a poll tax or literacy test to vote, or requiring a grammar check with 

attendant fee and wait time to publish an article.  The excuse of public safety and 

security has been used for all manner of suppression of citizenry throughout history.  

Please don't push Oregon down that road.   


